
 
 

 
 

April 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Welcome to the Summer term.  This year is racing by and it is remarkable to be 

saying we are in our last term in Nursery!  With the warmer weather comes lots of 
outside learning and exciting enrichments. 

 
With this letter is attached an overview of some of the things your child will learn 

this term.   
 

Topic 

This term we will be doing ‘Water, Water Everywhere’ as a topic.  We will begin by 
looking at uses of water such as watering plants, ponds, rivers and sea life.  We will 

then spend next half term moving on to the deep blue sea, pirates and the seaside.  
As always it promises to be a fun topic to explore! 

 
Uniform 

This half term the children have a choice to wear the summer uniform.  The full 
uniform list is available on the school website. Please make sure children wear 

closed toe shoes, no sandals. 
As the weather improves please bring your child into school with a sun hat and 

wearing an all day sun cream.  We do offer free flow between the outside and 
inside areas for the children however we do not anticipate having much shade in 

our EYFS outside area. 
The children will also need to keep bringing their water bottle and this will be 

available for them during the session. 

 
Forest school 

We will be making the most of the outdoors area and forest school this term.  
Please can you provide a pair of tracksuits bottoms (winter uniform) to stay on your 

child’s peg.  If necessary your child will wear these over their shorts/dress when we 
are in the forest.  

 
Mystery Reader 

Thank you to the mystery readers we have had so far.  The children get really 
excited when they know there is a mystery reader that day!  Please let us know if 

you would like to volunteer. 
 

Tapestry 
Please keep checking Tapestry regularly, including memo’s, for information on our 

topic and observations on your child.  Don’t forget you can add your own 

observations on there too. 
 

Snack 
Snack money is £12 for the summer term. The only method of payment is now via 

the app ‘School Gateway’.  As always, the money is used to provide the children 
with a  healthy snack and pay for enrichments such as playdough ingredients. 

 



Finally, if you have any questions or concerns please come and speak to us and we 
will be happy to help.   

  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Saunders, Miss Cannon and Mrs Karbovska 


